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Almonds

Facts/Market Data:

On Friday 10th September the Almond Board of California published the first position report for
the almond year 2021/22. As always shipments were interesting, but most eyes were on
commitment and new sales. California looked at shipment with mixed emotions.

To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team!
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